November 4, 2015

Governor Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 11369

Columbia, $C 29211

Dear Governor Nikki Haley,

I am proud to inform you that my son, who has been a member of Troop 356 for the past 6 years, has
recently achieved the rank of Eagle Scout, Scouting's highest rank. Donnie’s Eagle Service Project was
renovation of a church playground and rebuild the wall that is holding up the playground.

Within the next few weeks we will be conducting his Eagle Court of Honor. | am sure that Donnie would
be proud to receive a letter of congratulations from you. We will see that it is read at the Court of Honor
and presented to Donnie as a permanent reminder of the importance of his achievement.

In order that we might compile all of his recognition letters/certificates into a special presentation
album, we would appreciate if you would send your correspondence to:

Andrea Mays
Committee Member
129 Mediterraean Ave
Anderson, SC 29621

Thank you far your time and consideration.

Yours in Scouting,

Urthier Oy

Andrea Mays



